
From: PDR Land Use Admin
To: Oliver, Alyson E. - PDR; Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR
Subject: FW: I support 3600 Grove
Date: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 12:22:20 PM

 
From: Brian Bills [mailto:brian.w.bills@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 9:21 AM
To: PDR Land Use Admin <PDRLandUseAdmin@rva.gov>
Subject: I support 3600 Grove
 
CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize

the sender's address and know the content is safe.

 
Hello Planning Commission,
 
I support the project at 3600 Grove St. I am glad to see more housing be created in our
community. I am especially glad to see more housing created in a wealth, well-resourced
neighborhood like the Museum District.
 
Best,
Brian Bills
2703 Kensington Ave #2, Richmond, VA 23220
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